
1

Paul Foley

From: ALBERT FISCHER [aof3@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 4:58 PM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: Marijuana Dispensary

Dear Mr.Foley and members of The Martha's Vineyard Commission, 

 

My wife and I purchased a new house on Dr Fisher Rd near the Old County Road entrance three 
years ago. 

 

We are not opposed to a medical marijuana dispensary on Martha's Vineyard but are opposed to it's 
proposed  location in the woods near our house.Our concerns are mainly  for the increased vehicle 
traffic it will bring on our quiet dirt road, a NARROW road that is presently used by our neighbors with 
their cars and trucks. This road is also used by horseback riders to connect to ancient way trails and 
children frequently ride their bikes on it to access the ancient way trail that leads to the West Tisbury 
School. 

 

The proposed location for the marijuana dispensary may seem like an ideal location for it's owners 
but it's not for many of us who live along the quiet and peaceful Dr Fisher Rd. 

 

Regards, 

 

Albert and Linda Fischer 

30C Dr Fisher Rd 

West Tisbury, MA 

02575 
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